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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Kay Pannell [piers@pierses.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2008 10:39 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: 3744 Depot Road schedule

Dear Paresh - 
 

This email is to notify you that PIERS is scheduled to complete the field work outlined in 
our work plan dated August 28, 2008, for the 3744 Depot Road, Hayward site. The work plan was 

approved in your letter of September 18, 2008.  The geologist on site is Joel Greger. He can 
be reached at (510) 593-5382.   

 
Your review letter asked for completion of field work by October 30, and completion of the 

report by December 5. The field work was delayed slightly by getting cost approval from the 
owner and drill rig availability.  The drill rig is now scheduled for November 13th.  PIERS 

therefore would like to request an extension on the field work due date to November 13, and 
for the report, to December 31, 2008.  Thank you in advance. 
 

Regards, 
Kay Pannell, COO 

PIERS Environmental Services, Inc. 


